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Comments: Hello, I'm writing today to express my opposition on Lien &amp; Sons' drilling project at Pe' Sla. This

project is shameful and wrong in the first place. The Forest Service should apologize to all tribes and the public

for even considering it. You are violating treaties, you've done no tribal consultation, and your website has been

telling people to call an incorrect number for more information.

The People never got a fair comment period. This is unacceptable!


